
 

 

Monday –Friday  

7.30am, 8.30am, 

10.15am,& 4pm  

SATURDAY  

8.30am, 10.15am 

SUNDAY 

9.00am, 11.15am 

& 7.30pm 

CONFESSIONS 

MONDAY & FRIDAY 

10.45am-12 Noon 

3.00pm-4.00pm 

SATURDAY 

10.45am-12noon 

2.30pm-4pm                        
RELOCATED TO  THE 

CONFESSION BOX 

St. Augustine’s Church 

Limerick 

Child Safeguarding 

Representatives. 

 

Fr. Noel Hession OSA 

Fr. Flor O’Callaghan OSA 

Ms Geraldine van Dam 

Mr. Robert Ryan 

Ms Charlotte Gleeson 

Ms Mary Deegan. 

The Limerick Diocese wish to draw your attention to two                
programmes from their Autumn schedule ’Money Matters’ and 
Exploring the Acts of the Apostles. These programmes will begin 
in November and registration is essential allowing them to         
manage numbers in line with Covid guidelines.  
 

 

MON€Y MATT€RS’ is a very practical four-night support pro-
gramme which will be delivered by Pauline Maher.  Pauline will guide people to look 
at managing their money more effectively, break spending habits and learn how to 
budget and save.  Coming up to Christmas, a very expensive time for most people, 
the tips and tools that will be shared will be invaluable.  Come for yourself or to help 
someone else.  MON€Y MATT€RS will run from the 4th to the 25th of November in 
the Millennium Centre, Raheen.  You can register using this link https://
www.surveymonkey.com/r/MyMoneyMatters.                                      
 
‘Exploring the Acts of the Apostles’ with Sr Therese Fitzgerald; many of you will 
have participated in previous programmes with Sr Therese and will know how gifted 
she is in bringing scripture to life in her sessions.  This is a unique opportunity to get 
to know the first followers of Jesus. Six nights from the 8th of November to the 
14th of December.  You can register using this link https://ww.surveymonkey.com/
r/ActsofTheApostles 
More details are available on both programmes on the posters at the back of the 
church.                                                                  
 

 

 

The Bishops of Ireland will undertake a pilgrimage to the International Eucharistic 
and Marian Shrine in Knock, Co Mayo, in the Archdiocese of Tuam, on Sunday 14th 
November to pastorally support everyone who has    
suffered during the Covid-19 pandemic. In the context 
of November being the traditional time that we remem-
ber our dead, the bishops will concelebrate Mass at 
3.00pm for all those who have died on the  island, and 
for their families, during the pandemic. This Mass will 
be live-streamed on ww.knockshrine.ie and broadcast 
on the RTÉ News Now digital television channel and 
online.      Source.www.catholicbishops.ie Oct Newsletter2021 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
                          
 

             
 

Lectio Divina is a method of prayer and Scripture reflection which allows participants to study the 
Bible in small groups and see it’s relevance in their own lives. This is done through reading the 
piece of Scripture, spending time in silence and then listening to the sharing of others and sharing if 
you wish. It is important to mention, that while each member of the group is given an opportunity 
to share, nobody has to speak and some people choose not to do so. It is important also to say that 
you do not need to be an expert,  or have any academic knowledge of Scripture to join this group. 
There are no experts and no rights or wrongs.  

 

Lay members of this congregation have been using this method of 
prayer and met together, with people who attend other Augustinian 
churches, from Lent this year until Pentecost. Their time of reflection 
was followed by a two day retreat in Glenstal Abbey which was both 
prayerful and enjoyable. Would you like to join us and experience this 
beautiful method of prayer? 

 

We are commencing on Thursday 4th November at 8pm. We meet 
online at present as we were a ‘Lockdown Lectio’ group and feel for the 
Winter Programme (November through Advent and Epiphany) that people might like to participate 
from the comfort of their own homes. The session last 45 minutes. We are hoping that the winter 
programme will  include a one day retreat to Glenstal for those who wish to attend.   

If you would like further information please contact the Pastoral Office at 415374. 

 
 
 

 
 

On behalf of Pope Francis, thank you for supporting 
the World Mission Collection last Sunday. Your kind-

ness means that overseas missionaries can continue 
to share the love of God with some of the world’s 

most marginalised and vulnerable people. If you 

missed the collection you can text  the word ‘Mission’ 
to 50300 and donate €4. Thank You. 

 

. 

 

The deadline for the return of your                    
Christmas Shoeboxes is 8th November. You can 

still drop them  into the Pastoral Office                                                                              
(Blue door between railings outside), where they 

will be collected and brought                                     
to the warehouse. 

NOVEMBER DEAD LISTS                  NOVEMBER DEAD LISTS                   

Forms and envelopes for your November Dead 

Lists are available at the back of the church  inside 
the main doors. Fill out lists and drop them into 

the box provided. Special Remembrance 

Masses will be offered for loved ones 
at 7.30am each weekday, 10.15am 

Saturday & 9.00am on Sundays during 
the month of November. 

 

 

Tomorrow Monday 1st November is the Feast 

of All Saints and a Holy Day. 

 
Masses in St. Augustine's   

7.30am, 8.30am, 10.15am, 1pm & 4pm.  

Please note there will be an extra Mass at 1pm.    

No Confession on Monday 1st 
 

Tuesday, 2nd November is the                            

Feast of All Souls 

Commemoration of the Faithful Departed                                     

The 3km- 3 Bridges Walk for Breast Cancer         

Awareness  will begin at 3.00pm at Arthur Quay                
today (Sunday) in aid of the                                             

Symptomatic Breast Unit at UHL.  

For details and registration  hookandladder.ie 


